
 

 

Laidir Investments are delighted to announce the appointment of Michael Cronin ACII MDI, to the 
Patrona Underwriting Executive Management Team. It is anticipated that Michael will become MD 
of Patrona Underwriting Ltd, subject to Central Bank of Ireland approval.  Michael brings with him 
30+ years’ experience in the Irish Insurance Market across various lines of business and disciplines 
and joins us having successfully executed various Senior Management roles with Liberty Insurance.   
 
In addition, Tony Wright and Breda Wright are stepping down from the day-to-day business activities 
of the company and will continue to pursue their other business interests. Tony will continue as 
Chairman of the Patrona Board for the foreseeable future. 
 
Paul Whelan from Laidir says “We are delighted to welcome Michael to the group and look forward 
to working with him and the Patrona Underwriting team in supporting our brokers and driving the 
business forward. I would like to thank Tony and Breda for all their hard work and appreciate Tony’s 
continued support at board level ” 
 


